Report says Eramosa needs to provide services

Eramosa Township has many undeveloped resources and needs to provide services to both the local residents and visitors.

This is just one of numerous recommendations the Eramosa Enhancement Committee will make to REBA (Rockwood Eramosa Business Association) in its report scheduled for presentation at the regular monthly meeting of REBA on June 14.

The Enhancement Committee (EEC) was struck by REBA in February 1995 to explore what's

working and what's not working in the community — and what can be improved! The report in June is the culmination of four months of hard work which saw the committee meet every second week and make extensive visits to other communities to compare activities.

The EEC has maintained a practical focus and will report on such basic issues as parking, the dilemma of a major highway right through the middle of Rockwood, signage, use of natural resources and how to target and attract

businesses to the township. The committee has already targeted several projects which could start immediately and will be asking for volunteers to continue the work.

Anyone interested in hearing this report is encouraged to attend the REBA meeting which is at the public library in Rockwood on June 14 at 7 p.m. Input from community members and groups is requested. Further information can be obtained from REBA president Ralph MacDonald or EEC chair Peter Celmins.

Commemorating Race Unity Day

June 7, 1995
By the Bahai's of Halton Hills

"He Who is your Lord, the All-Merciful, cherishes in His heart the desire of beholding the entire human race as one sole and one body" - Baha'u'llah.





CAPITAL FORD - LATE MODEL USED CARS -SAVE \$\$\$\$

